
THE DISTRICT COUNCIL OF RIVIERE DU REMPART 

NOTICE 

Kindly note that the invitation for bids for Expression of Interest from Attorneys is being 

cancelled. 

Fresh invitations would soon be launched. 

Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted 

 

The District Council of Riviere Du Rempart 

Mapou 

 

Date: 14.03.24 
 


